Department for the Economy publishes
Higher Education Statistics

The Department for the Economy has today published two statistical bulletins.

Ministers publish progress on Domestic
and Sexual Abuse Action Plan

Ministers for Health, Justice, Communities, Education and Finance have
published an action plan for year six of the seven year domestic and sexual
abuse strategy as well as a progress report for 2020/21.

Capita and Immersive Labs to deliver
online cyber skills platform

Economy Minister Diane Dodds has announced the contract for the delivery of a
pilot online cyber security skills development platform has been awarded to
Capita and Immersive Labs.

Ministers publish progress on Domestic
and Sexual Abuse Action Plan

Progress on a cross-department strategy to stop domestic and sexual violence
and abuse in Northern Ireland has been published today.

Ministers for Health, Justice, Communities, Education and Finance have
published an action plan for year six of the seven year domestic and sexual
abuse strategy as well as a progress report for 2020/21.
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Poots announces £336,000 support
scheme for Lough Neagh fishermen

DAERA Minister Edwin Poots MLA has announced a funding package of £336,000 to
support fishing vessels operating in the Lough Neagh eel and scale fishery,
in recognition of reduced market demand due to Covid-19 in 2020.
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